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Circular: 044 
 

  21 May 2020. 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
DOG WALKING IN THE VILLAGE: 
 
We have had an increasing number of complaints from residents that “Poo’lution” in the Village has become a 
problem. 
 
This can probably be attributed to the fact that we are walking our dogs more often than we might have before 
lock down as well as the fact that the gardeners are not around and they did a lot of Poo’lution cleaning. 
Something that they should not be expected to do.  Village rules are very specific about walking your dog on a 
leash, and about cleaning up after your dog should a “poo’lution” happen.   
 
So please be mindful of taking a bag with you to pick up after your dog should it be necessary.  To assist with this, 
we have placed a “poo’lution bin” up at Wag tail walk.  That way you don’t have to carry the package around with 
you for the entire walk or have to walk to the refuse area. 
 
A reminder as well that dogs should be on their leashes at all times.  Walking your dog off the leash is only allowed 
once you cross over the Heron bridge area towards the northern end of the Village.  
 
If you have any other suggestions on how we can help to keep the Village free from “poo’lution” we would love to 
hear from you. 
 
Happy walkies! 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 

 


